
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 
Thursday, September 13, 2018 

 
 

HOT LUNCH: Cheese Pizza  
 Deli Sub Sandwich  
 Salad Bar  
 Milk  
  
BIRTHDAYS:   Raiel Ruiz     
 

1. Don’t miss out! Flying High night is Saturday, September 15th from 7:30-10:30. You can 
still signup and pay online until Friday night or just show up on Saturday and pay at the 
door. It will be a fun night to get together with your fellow Gurrie students. You can 
bring friends and siblings too!  

 
2. It’s on! Gurrie’s Annual Canned Food Drive began last week. This is a contest among 

advisories. The winning advisory will get a pizza party as the prize.  Gurrie’s Early Act Club 
is sponsoring this non-perishable food drive this week until Thursday 9/13.  Donate non-
perishable food items in your advisory’s designated box.  Items will be donated to the St. 
Cletus Food Pantry where people in our own community can receive help. Please help our 
neighbors and donate non-perishable food items next week. Suggested staple items 
include: dry beans, rice, peanut butter, jelly, pasta, pasta sauce, canned fruit and 
vegetables, soup, meals in a can/box, macaroni & cheese, tuna, and cereal. Favorite extras 
include crackers, boxed side dishes, coffee, tea, juice, powdered or evaporated milk, 
cooking oil, paper goods, condiments, toiletries and all sizes of diapers.  Please be sure to 
check the dates on your packages or cans.  Expired food cannot be accepted and will not 
count towards your advisory total.  We are also looking for Gurrie students who would 
like to help deliver the food to St. Cletus after school on Friday, September 14th.  If you 
are interested in helping and receiving service hours, see Mrs. Rupert in Room 109. 

 
3. Calling all Gurrie Artists! The LaGrange Art League Gallery will be hosting a competitive 

art show ‘Young at Art’ that will be judged with prizes! All artwork is due by Monday 
October 8th, to submit your artwork for the show please see Mrs. Motto in room 122B.  

 
4. Reminder: Fall Sport Pictures will be taken right afterschool on Monday, September 17. 

Please be sure to bring your uniforms.  
 

5. Attention adventurers!!!   Gurrie's RPG Club will meet after school Friday, in the culinary 
arts room, until 4pm.  We will begin working on creating your characters for the 
upcoming campaign.  Please bring your chromebook and something to write with.  No 
previous RPG or gaming experience required.  Please see Mr. Walsen or Mr. Schwartz if 
you have any questions or need additional club info!  See everyone Friday! 
 



 
   

 


